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Churcher

We are one of the immediate neighbours to this property.   In principle, we do not object to the proposed 

extension which is similar in design to those done across the road recently at nos. 38 and 40.

We are, however, confused as to why the design includes raising the rear chimney stack on our property.  We 

would question if that is necessary.  We would also like the design amended to reinstate the chimney flue to 

the other chimney stack on the party wall between the properties.
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